Service Date: December 19, 2017

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION'

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 « TTY (360) 586-8203

December 19, 2017

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO SCHEDULED RECESSED OPEN MEETING
(Now set for Wednesday, January 10, 2018, at 2:00 p.m.)

Biennial Conservation Plans
Pacific Power & Light Company — UE-171092 (Electric)
Puget Sound Energy — UE-171087 (Electric), UG-171088 (Gas)

Annual Conservation Plans :
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation — UG-171159
Northwest Natural Gas Company — UG-171163

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

Pursuant to RCW 42.30.075, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(Commission) hereby provides notice that its scheduled recessed open meeting set for December
20, 2017, at 1:30 p.m. has been changed to Wednesday, January 10, 2018, at 2:00 p.m. The
meeting will convene at its usual location in the Commission’s Hearing Room, located on the 2°¢
floor of the Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia,
Washington.

The recessed open meeting may be heard telephonically by calling the Commission’s
teleconference bridge line at (360) 664-3846 at 2:00 p.m.

Questions regarding the change in schedule may be addressed to Lisa Wyse, Records Center
Manager, at (360) 664-1259 or lwyse@utc.wa.gov. '

STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



